April 22, 2019

Dr. Ed Richardsaon
School District #548

RE: Employment

Please accept this notice as my intent to retire from my employment with the Pelican Rapids School
District #548 effective May 23, 2019.

I have enjoyed my 13+ years at Viking Elementary working with students and staff.
Sincerely,
Sheri Nettestad

Special Ed Paraprofessional



